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MINUTES
Faculty Senate Executive Committee

Monday, September 27, 2004  3:30 pm   



2

An article in The Washington Post criticized K-State for granting graded course credit for
varsity athletics.  This topic was addressed privately by the Board of Regents with the
university admeTD
aistration.  President Wefald then requested information on the feasibility of
moving the courses to credit/non-credit grading status.  The current policy allows the faculty
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Changes to the Secondary Education curriculum
*See white pages for details.    

 
 b.  General Education 

     1. Approve general education course proposal approved by the General Education Council    
                           May 20, 2004.
 

SPCH 535  Communication and Leadership  

      2. Approve general e
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            1. University Distinguished Professor update
Senator Adams reported that the committee met with Provost Nellis about the University
Distinguished Professor (UDP) selection process.  The meeting was very productive.  Provost
Nellis had previously discussed the selection process with the current UDPs and the Dean’s
Council.  He stated that Faculty Affairs should be the main body to recommend policy changes
to the selection process. More than one college does not nominate UDPs because the selection
criteria are not clearly defined.  Provost Nellis suggested several options: that three UDPs be
selected each year, one from the natural sciences, one from the social sciences and one from the
humanities. Another suggestion was naming a UDP for research, a UDP for teaching and a
UDP for service.  Another issue is how certain activities are weighted for selection process,
such as sizes of research grant dollars.  The selection criteria need to be very clear; the current
criteria are vague.  Provost Nellis wants to develop a concrete procedure.  A UDP mentoring
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